
  

 

 August 2022  
Meeting/Scholium 

 

 

 

Genesee Valley Chapter 

          Executive Committee 
                    2022-23 

JOI 

President - Jim Christiano 
DiVal Safety 
 
Vice President - Loic Williamson 
EJ Gallo 
 
Membership Chair - Dawn Riley-Baptist 
Partners Environmental 
 
Secretary- Alyssa St. Pierre, ASP, EPI 
CooperVision  

 
Treasurer- Jennifer Years, CSP 
Hammer Packaging 
 
Awards & Honors – Mark Reynolds 
Arxada   
 
Past-President - Mark Flynn 
Sales Solutions, Inc. 
   

 
Student Chapter  
 
Advisor – Joe Rosenbeck, CSP 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
 
Representative - TBD 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
  

 
 
                                     
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Genesee Valley Chapter  
 

(GVC) 2022-23 
 

September Meeting    
 

Join us at Jeremiah’s Tavern in Henrietta 
for networking and discussion.  Meet the 
new executive committee and other fellow 
safety professionals in the Rochester area. 
 

DATE:   Wednesday, September 14th 

 
TIME:    5:30 – 7:30 PM 

 
 PLACE:   Jeremiah’s Tavern 

  1175 Jefferson Road 
  Rochester, NY 14623 
  

 
Registration Online: 
https://gvc.assp.org/events/genesee-valley-
assp-chapter-meeting-5/ 
 
 
 
Local Job Openings: 
 
ABX – EHS Manager 
https://careers-
abxpackaging.icims.com/jobs/1367/ehs-
manager/job 
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President’s Corner 
 
Greetings Colleagues! 

 

Welcome to another action-packed year for the Genesee Valley ASSP.  I look forward to meeting each of you 

at our events throughout the year.  We would like your feedback as we look to always improve our chapter.  

Please email me at jchristiano@divalsafety.com with any thoughts or feedback. 

 

We recently met as an executive 

committee with prior ASSP presidents to 

plan for the year.  Thank you to all for your 

service, past and present. 

 

 

 

 

I’d like to congratulate one of our members, Dick Flynt, on his appearance the May issue of Professional 

Safety Journal.  His article, “Starting a Deming Engine: Making Plan-Do-Check-Act Work for You”, was 

insightful and helpful for all of us (link).  He’s already offered to speak at one of our meetings this year, so look 

for more from him.  Great job Dick! 

 

If you can believe it, this December marks the 70th year that the Genesee Valley Chapter has been in 

existence.  That’s a big deal!  We plan to celebrate in style at our Winter Social. 

 

Here is our schedule for the rest of 2022: 

• September 14th –  Kick-off Social   

• October 12th –    Panel Discussion   

• November 9th –    OSHA Update  

• December 7th –    Winter Social – 70th Anniversary!  (Following the PDC) 

 

We look forward to seeing you at Jeremiah’s on the 14th! 

 

Thank you, 

 

mailto:jchristiano@divalsafety.com
https://www.assp.org/docs/default-source/psj-articles/cpflynt_0522.pdf?sfvrsn=dd609347_0


  

Jim Christiano 
President – Genesee Valley Chapter, ASSP 


